Professional Staff Council Meeting
February 5, 2021
E-mail Meeting (COVID precautions)

Members: Paige Fischer, Tim Lauderdale, Jean Wahlgren, Tandy Keenan, Kaylyn Hansen

1. K. Hansen sent out an e-mail to professional staff council to evaluate the gun resolution
on the Northwestern Oklahoma State University campus. K. Hansen asked the chairs if
they support, oppose, or propose changes to the gun resolution.

2. P.Fischer, T. Lauderdale, and K. Hansen all supported keeping the resolution as is. T.
Keened expressed opposition to the resolution as she believes legal gun carry by students
and employees should be allowed on all university campuses.

3. The Professional Staff Council decided to keep the gun resolution as it was originally
intended.



